
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                18th February 2022 

World Book Day 
 

As part of our Book Week celebrations, 
children can come to school on Thursday 3rd 
March dressed as their favourite character 
from a book. 

The Jungle Book 
 
On Wednesday the children enjoyed 
watching a performance of ‘The Jungle Book’ 
by M&M Productions. This is a text that they 
will go on to read in the Juniors, so a 
fantastic experience for the children. 
 

 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Perseverance’ 

 
‘Go as long as you can then take another step’ 

 

Half Term 
 

We hope you enjoy the half term break. Have 
fun, stay safe and we look forward to seeing 
you at 8.50am on Tuesday 1st March 2022. 
(School is closed on Monday 28th February for 
staff training). 

Relationships Day 
 

Thank you to everybody who joined in with our 
Relationships Day activity and created 
transient art! 

P.E. Kits 
 
P.E. kits required on the following days: 
 
Y2 –  Monday and Friday 
Y1 -   Friday 
 
No yoga next half term but will resume after 
the Easter holidays. 

Judo Club 
 

Judo Club starts Wednesday 2nd March until 
Wednesday 30th March, 8:00-8:45am. There 
has been a fantastic response to this club 
therefore we are now at full capacity. If your 
child did not get a place this time then there 
will be another opportunity after the Easter 
holidays. 

Y1 
 

On Thursday Y1 enjoyed a workshop with 
Hi-impact. We used the app ‘Puppet Pals’ to 
retell the story of ‘Little Red Riding Hood’. 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mon   28 Feb     Inset Day (school closed) 
Tue     1  Mar    Return to school 8.50am 
Tue     1   Mar   Y2 Swimming 
Wed   2   Mar   Judo Club 8:00-8:45am 
Fri      4   Mar   1K Biscuit Day 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        87% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    97%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    97% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     93% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     89% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    93% 
 
Well done to Daffodils and Poppies for 
great attendance this week 
 

Overall Attendance 

93% 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
3.00-5.30PM 

 

 
Ysports would like to invite your child to: 

 
Ysports February half term Football & 
Multisports camp ⛹🏿🤽🏻🥇 🎾🏀🏏🏆 

 
Mon 21st February - Thurs 24th February 

 
For children 5 - 13yrs 

 
Lister Infant/Junior School 

Green Lane, Tuebrook, Liverpool L13 7DT 
9am - 3pm 

 
£45 per child for 4 days or 

13 per day 
early drop off is £3 per day 
sibling discount available 

 
No cash will be taken on the day 

Pay in full to reserve your child place 
 

To book a place or for more information please contact 
Ysports on 07850197307 

 

2H Assembly 
 

This half term Snowdrops (2H) class assembly is 
all about perseverance – check them out on 
Seesaw! 

 


